University of Hyderabad
Office of the Chief Warden

No. UH/CWO/2020/3‘)-C1 Date: 30 May 2020

NOTIFICATION

It is brought'to the notice of the boarders of all hostels that the University has notified
the revised Academic Calendar, which is subject to further modification depending upon the
current situation of the COVID-19. As there are certain considerable relaxations of the
ongoing lockdown by the Central Government and various State Governments, more than 50
boarders have already left their hostels and returned their homes by availing themselves of
the facilities. Therefore, all the remaining boarders of all the hostels are strongly advised to
make necessary arrangements to leave the hostels and return to their homes at the earliest.

The boarders at the time of leaving their hostels are directed to write an email to the .
Chief Warden through cwouoh@gmail.com mentioning their Names, Regn. Nos, Hostels,
Room Nos., and Date and Time of Leaving the Hostels with an intimation to the respective
messes.

Nevertheless, all the boarders are directed to look at the updates at the University
website from time-to-time and take necessary clearance before they make any plan to return
to the University campus as per the final revised Academic Calendar.
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To
The boarders of all the Men’s and Ladies’ Hostels for strict compliance

Copy to:

1. All the Wardens of Men’s and Ladies’ Hostels
2. The Dean of Students®Welfare

3. The OSD to VC

4. The PS to Registrar

5. The Chief Security Officer
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